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SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
Senate Memorial 117 calls for state agencies to support legislation recognizing private security 
guards as first responders and asks that the memorial be sent to the governor, superintendent of 
the Regulation and Licensing Department, the secretaries of the department of Taxation and 
Revenue, Workforce Solutions and Public Safety, Economic Development Department Film 
Division director and the New Mexico Professional Security Association. 
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